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POSTAL BALLOT - #4/04 
 
After analyzing the documentation, the Executive Committee of the International Mathematical 
Union (IMU) recommends that Pakistan be admitted to IMU in Group I as of January 1, 2005. 
 
 
The vote is the responsibility of the Adhering Organization. 
 

Adhering Organization is in favor of Pakistan being admitted to IMU in Group I .  □ 
 

Adhering Organization is not in favor of Pakistan being admitted to IMU in Group I . □ 
 
 
Name of Adhering Organization: _____________________________________________ 
 
Name of Country:  _________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature:  _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of person above (please print):  _________________________________________ 
 
Please return this ballot by mail or fax by October 15, 2004 to: 
 
 
IMU Secretariat 
Dr. Phillip A. Griffiths 
Institute for Advanced Study 
Einstein Drive 
Princeton, New Jersey  08540  
United States 
Fax: (1) 609-951-4490 
E-mail: imu@ias.edu 
 


